Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Charles Long <charlesalong@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 07, 2016 11:40 AM
To: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Cc: Matthew Ticknor; Dan Weis

Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence RO3187

Hi Anne,

Thanks for seeing me this morning and taking the deposit. As I indicated, we are through the entitlement based
on the planning commissions 7-0 rejection of the appeal. The draft SMP has been submitted to the City as part
of the CMP that will be required before we can pull a building permit in late January. Hope we are able to get
the draft SMP circulated and ready for final approval sometime in December.

Charlie

Charles A. Long Properties LLC
Junction Properties, LLC

2030 Manzanita Dr.

Oakland, CA 94611
775-742-9166

www.linkedin.com/in/charlesalongproperties
WWW.junctionprops.com

On Mon, Nov 7, 2016 at 9:40 AM, Jurek, Anne, Env. Health <Anne.Jurek@acgov.org> wrote:

Hello Charlie,

My apologies for the incorrect email address on the letter, | will make sure that we use the correct one in future
correspondence.

Anne

Anne Jurek, M.S.
Professional Technical Specialist Il (Geology)

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)

1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy



Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721; Ext. 36721

anne.jurek@acgov.org

From: Charles Long [mailto:charlesalong@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, November 04, 2016 5:16 PM

To: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health <Anne.Jurek@acgov.org>

Cc: Matthew Ticknor <matt@junctionprops.com>; Dan Weis <dweis@aec-env.com>
Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence RO3187

Hi Anne,

Dan Weiss sent the Oct 24 invoice for $6,000 to me today after | asked him to look for it.

Your folks sent it to an incorrect e-mail address. charleslong instead of charlesalong@gmail...

I will put a check in the mail tomorrow and you should receive it on Nov 7.

Charlie

Charles A. Long Properties LLC
Junction Properties, LLC

2030 Manzanita Dr.

Oakland, CA 94611

775-742-9166

www.linkedin.com/in/charlesalongproperties

WWW.junctionprops.com




On Fri, Nov 4, 2016 at 4:37 PM, Dan Weis <dweis@aec-env.com> wrote:

Charlie. See attached and below. Maybe this went to your spam folder when they sent it....

Dan

Daniel A. Weis, R.E.H.S.

Branch Manager - Western Regional Office
Advantage Environmental Consultants, LLC
145 Vallecitos De Oro, Suite 201

San Marcos, CA 92069

dweis@aec-env.com

Phone - 760.744.3363
Fax - 760.744.3383
Mobile - 760.275.9229

www.aec-env.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 11:16 AM

To: ‘charleslong@gmail.com’

Cc: 'matt@sqgftventures.com'; '‘Dan Weis'; Jurek, Anne, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence RO3187

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003187

Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,



ACEH



